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September 11, 2018

MINUTES of the REGULAR MEETING of the CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF SHELBY SIDEWALK COMMITTEE, held on TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 11, 2018 in the LOWER LEVEL CONFERENCE ROOM of the TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL OFFICES, 52700 VAN DYKE, SHELBY TOWNSHIP, MICHIGAN.
CALL MEETING TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 5:10pm by Craig Cowper. 

Members Present: 

Craig Cowper, Richard Kolasinski, John Kocis

Members Absent:

Joe Gorak (excused)

Also Present:


Lloyd W. Rogers, Resident


 




APPROVAL OF MINUTES
MOTION by Kocis, seconded by Kolasinski, to approve the minutes of the April 10, 2018 meeting, as presented.   All members present in favor.  MOTION CARRIED.
BUSINESS FROM THE FLOOR / VISITORS
No business from the floor.
TOWNSHIP PLANNER’S REPORT

Township Planner not present.  No report.

ENGINEER’S REPORT

Township Engineer not present.  No report.
OLD BUSINESS
Chairperson Cowper indicated that there was a delay in the start of sidewalk installation and repairs, as compared to the 9/4/18 date that Fazal Khan gave the committee last week.  Work should begin in the next week.
Mr. Cowper has approved the proof  for the Curtis Cemetery sign and the invoice has been paid by an anonymous donor.  Signs will be available shortly for pick up and then he will contact PRM regarding how to attach it to the fence.
Mr. Cowper reported that the work at 52530 Mound Road, and repair of another defective section of sidewalk nearby will be performed this year.

Mr. Cowper will turn in Mr. Rogers’ application to Tracy Richie in the Clerk’s Office; other members are up for renewal of their appointment soon.

NEW BUSINESS
Work on the Priority List for 2019 will begin soon.  Members agreed that it should be completed by the end of November, 2018.
Mr. Cowper said that he attended a meeting with Dave Miller and Pam Murrell of the DPW, and Steve Henige of Fazal Khan.  The result of the meeting was a document describing the process for the Sidewalk Gap Program detailing the order of steps and responsibilities of each party in the process.  It is currently in draft form and will be ready for committee approval soon.
ADJOURNMENT
Motion by Kolasinski, seconded by Kocis to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried.  Meeting was adjourned 5:40pm.
                                                          __________________________________

                              


      
Craig Cowper, Chairman
